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Village of Windsor

P.OBox 98
107 Main Street
Windsor, New York 13865

Phone (607) 635-2024
Fax  (607) 655-4095

Email WindsorVillagel@juno com

October 7, 2002

Ralph Suiskind
Sea Quest

Dear Ralph,

In March of 2002, the Village of Windsor started using Sea Quest to our water during the
treatment process. We are very pleased with the results that your product has provided us. This
product has enhanced the overall capabilities of our water lines. For example consumers at the far

énd of the water systom had very very little water pressurs. The main foed was 4" and the line to
their house was 3/4". After one month of using Sea Quest the consumers wanted to know what
we had done to the water lines, because they now had enough pressure to take a good shower,
where as in the past they stated that the water from the tap was little more than a drip.

In addition to the increased water pressure, we have noticed that when we flush our dead end
lines and our fire hydrants it now takes less time to dispose of the rusty water, which now is
lighter in ¢olor, and in some areas rust is non-existent.

We feel that eventually all of our lines will be rust-free due to your product. Based on our
discussions with you and your personnel, we believe continued use of Sea Quest is an additive for
the Village of Windsor. Our levels of contaminant (MCL) have not increased and have decreased
in some water checks.

Thank you for your assistance to the Village of Windsor.

@M@%

David Decker
Water Superintendent
Village of Windsor
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